Anuarul Statistic 2013 Romania
If you ally obsession such a referred anuarul statistic 2013 romania book that
will find the money for you worth, get the entirely best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you want to entertaining books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are after that
launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all ebook collections anuarul statistic 2013
romania that we will unconditionally offer. It is not roughly the costs. Its
practically what you compulsion currently. This anuarul statistic 2013 romania,
as one of the most practicing sellers here will certainly be accompanied by the
best options to review.

Power Engineering Viorel Badescu 2018-07-06 Faced with the climate change
phenomena, humanity has had to now contend with numerous changes, including our
attitude environment protection, and also with depletion of classical energy
resources. These have had consequences in the power production sector, which
was already struggling with negative public opinion on nuclear energy, but a
favorable perception of renewable energy resources. The objective of this
edited volume is to review all these changes and to present solutions for
future power generation.
Applied Social Sciences Mihai-Bogdan Iovu 2013-02-14 This volume, Applied
Social Sciences: Sociology, offers the reader a wide collection of quantitative
and qualitative studies from different research areas such as medical
sociology, political sociology, sociology of communication, sociology of
culture, sociology of education, sociology of migration, sociology of
population, and urban sociology. Theoretical and empirical papers attempt to
explain complex social phenomena, including attitudes and values concerning
economic recession, culture, electronic communication, employment and
professional training, exclusion/inclusion of vulnerable groups, individual and
group identity, migration, representations, school, stereotypes, and
transition. The current volume offers theoretical and empirical material to a
wide diversity of professionals from the socio-humanistic field. The
information is structured in order to help the reader construct a specific
image on the studied social phenomena. At the same time, the volume is not
restrictive: it is also helpful and accessible to the general public,
interested in interdisciplinary sociological approaches.
Solutions for Business, Culture and Religion in Eastern Europe and Beyond
Sebastian Văduva 2017-10-26 This book explores the increased necessity of
organizations to encourage human talent in the globalized economy, with
particular emphasis on the impact in Eastern Europe. Featuring contributions
presented at the 7th Annual Griffiths School of Management International
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Conference on Business and Ethics (GSMAC) organized by Emanuel University of
Oradea, this book presents in-depth analysis of the economic, social and
religious implications of the transition from low cost of labor to increased
human talent in Eastern Europe and offers multiple theoretical and practical
solutions. In 2004, Klaus Schwab, president and founder of the World Economic
Forum, stated that the old era of capitalism and socialism is being replaced by
a new era of “talentalism”. The true competitive advantage of organizations and
nations is increasingly becoming human talent, defined as the ability to “have
new ideas that have value”. Nations and organizations are exploring ways to
reform their education systems and organizational structures in order to train,
foster and encourage human talent. In Eastern Europe since the fall of
communism in 1989, the competitive advantage of the region has been low cost of
labor. However, since the integration within the European Union, millions of
Eastern Europeans have left their home countries rendering the “low-wage
competitive advantage” almost obsolete. In addition, the migration of ableworking individuals has left behind mainly children and pensioners, placing a
disproportionately heavy burden upon public and government services. It is
within this context that the contents of this book explore the impact of the
increased need of high human talent on Eastern European countries. Featuring
contributions around topics such as poverty, healthcare management, crossborder cooperation, education systems, and religious influence on economic
development, this book will be of interest of scholars, researchers, students
and policy-makers interested in the business development and economic growth of
Eastern Europe.
Community Punishment Gwen Robinson 2015-10-16 In Community Punishment: European
perspectives, the authors place punishment in the community under the spotlight
by exploring the origins, evolution and adaptations of supervision in 11
European jurisdictions. For most people, punishment in the criminal justice
system is synonymous with imprisonment. Yet, both in Europe and in the USA, the
numbers of people under some form of penal supervision in the community far
exceeds the numbers in prison, and many prisoners are released under
supervision. Written and edited by leading scholars in the field, this
collection advances the sociology of punishment by illuminating the neglected
but crucial phenomenon of ‘mass supervision’. As well as putting criminological
and penological theories to the test in an examination of their ability to
explain the evolution of punishment beyond the prison, and across diverse
states, the contributors to this volume also assess the appropriateness of the
term ‘community punishment’ in different parts of Europe. Engaging in a serious
exploration of common themes and differences in the jurisdictions included in
the collection, the authors go on to examine how ‘community punishment’ came
into being in their jurisdiction and how its institutional forms and practices
have been legitimated and re-legitimated in response to shifting social,
cultural and political contexts. This book is essential reading for academics
and students involved in the study of both community punishment and comparative
penology, but will also be of great interest to criminal justice policymakers,
managers and practitioners.
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Entrepreneurship in the Balkans Veland Ramadani 2013-05-13 This book represents
a comprehensive state-of-the-art picture of entrepreneurship and small business
management issues in the Balkans region. It provides major theoretical and
empirical evidence that offers a brighter view of these fields and aims to open
up opportunities for greater dialogue in public policy. The readers would be
able to enhance their knowledge on small businesses and innovation issues in
the Balkans. An outcome of a long lasting endeavour, this book includes
contributions of highly reputed authors and experts from the Balkans’
countries. Features forewords by two well-known personalities of this field,
Leo Paul Dana and Alain Fayolle.
Hidden Champions in CEE and Turkey Peter McKiernan 2013-12-11 This book
presents hidden champions in Central and Eastern Europe (CEE) and Turkey that
have been studied as a joint project between CEEMAN and IEDC-Bled School of
Management, Slovenia. This is an outcome of extensive research undertaken by
over 30 researchers and covers 15 countries from Russia to Albania; covering
many contexts, political systems, cultures and infrastructures. The reader is
provided with a detailed introduction to the concept of hidden champions and
describes the cases studied in this project. This book is an invaluable
resource providing a culmination of interdisciplinary, cross-study chapters
ranging from leadership to performance drivers; from organization to culture
and governance; from innovativeness to sustainability and further to the
financial aspects of hidden champions business models. These meta level
chapters are followed by 15 country-specific chapters which provide an overview
of each country’s history, economic indicators and vignettes of the cases
involved in this study. 
Adopția și atașamentul copiilor separați de părinții biologici Ana Muntean
2016-06-14 Elaborat pornind de la o cercetare națională, volumul valorifică
experiența autoarei în domeniul protecției copilului și implicarea sa directă
într-o serie de studii privitoare la adopție. Sunt tratate aspecte legate
nemijlocit de asistența socială și protecția copilului, precum și implicațiile
psihologice pe care abandonul și adopția le au asupra copilului, a părinților
biologici și a celor adoptivi. Partea teoretică, în cadrul căreia o atenție
specială este acordată cadrului și procedurilor legale românești și
internaționale legate de adopție, este completată de sfaturi practice pentru
cei care doresc să adopte.
Green Economic Structures in Modern Business and Society Jean-Vasile, Andrei
2015-03-31 Environmental and sustainable development concerns permeate numerous
aspects of society, including economic activity. Many countries now run their
economies based on such sustainable economic structures to improve production
models and overall living conditions. Green Economic Structures in Modern
Business and Society discusses the implementation of environmentally friendly
models in contemporary economies, as well as the development and evolution of
such strategies in recent years. Focusing on theoretical frameworks, empirical
research findings, and key methodologies, this book is a pivotal reference
source for academicians, advanced-level students, and professionals within the
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growing field of green economics.
Aspects of Independent Romania's Economic History with Particular Reference to
Transition for EU Accession Professor David Turnock 2013-06-28 After fifteen
years of transition in the former communist states of Central and Eastern
Europe it has become clear that for a substantial number the objective of
reform and restructuring process is a market system in line with membership of
the EU. In this study the long term economic transformation of Romania is
studied, offering a detailed narrative and thematic account of events from the
nineteenth to the twenty-first centuries. From the first steps towards large
scale industrialisation begun prior to the First World War, through the
accelerated pace set by the communist regime after 1945 and the uncertainty
following its subsequent collapse in 1989, the book addresses a wide range of
pertinent issues that have shaped Romania's economic development. The study
also offers an interpretation of a distinctive phase in the modernisation of
post-communist Romania, supported by economic-historical surveys of the
proceeding century as a context for recent restructuring on the eve of EU
accession. This is linked with trends in the region as a whole so that a broad
perspective is maintained throughout the book. By highlighting Romania's
position as one of more backward accession states and considering in what ways
its experience during transition differs from the more developed states of the
region, this study offers a valuable insight into both the history of Romania,
and its future prospects. Furthermore it provides a valuable case study that
can be compared and contrasted with other countries who are likewise still
grappling with the legacy of a centralised economy, and in the process of
adopting a more market orientated approach in order to gain EU membership. As
such this study will be of interest not only to historians and economists, but
anyone with an interest in the expansion of the European Union.
Social Change in a Peripheral Society Daniel Chirot 2013-10-22 Social Change in
a Peripheral Society: The Creation of a Balkan Colony focuses on the nature of
social change in peripheral societies, societies on the margins of the
capitalist European world that have been absorbed by the dynamic industrial
economies and turned into “colonial or “neocolonial societies. This book
emphasizes the theory of an interdependent world-system dominated by core
societies that subject, by direct or indirect means, peripheral societies.
Studies on several peripheral societies, primarily those in the contemporary
“third world , that are in the former colonies of Europe in Latin America,
Asia, and Africa are also described. This text likewise explains the tremendous
vitality of European capitalism by deliberating the difference between Ottoman
and capitalist exploitation of Romania. This publication is beneficial to
historians, economists, and anthropologists interested in the social change in
peripheral society.
Anuarul statistic al Republicii Socialiste România 2001
European Journal of Tourism Research 2017-06-01 The European Journal of Tourism
Research is an interdisciplinary scientific journal in the field of tourism,
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published by Varna University of Management, Bulgaria. Its aim is to provide a
platform for discussion of theoretical and empirical problems in tourism.
Publications from all fields, connected with tourism such as management,
marketing, sociology, psychology, geography, political sciences, mathematics,
statistics, anthropology, culture, information technologies and others are
invited. The journal is open to all researchers. Young researchers and authors
from Central and Eastern Europe are encouraged to submit their contributions.
Regular Articles in the European Journal of Tourism Research should normally be
between 4 000 and 20 000 words. Major research articles of between 10 000 and
20 000 are highly welcome. Longer or shorter papers will also be considered.
The journal publishes also Research Notes of 1 500 – 2 000 words. Submitted
papers must combine theoretical concepts with practical applications or
empirical testing. The European Journal of Tourism Research includes also the
following sections: Book Reviews, announcements for Conferences and Seminars,
abstracts of successfully defended Doctoral Dissertations in Tourism, case
studies of Tourism Best Practices. The European Journal of Tourism Research is
published in three Volumes per year. The full text of the European Journal of
Tourism Research is available in the following databases: EBSCO Hospitality and
Tourism CompleteCABI Leisure, Recreation and TourismProQuest Research Library
Individual articles can be rented via journal's page at DeepDyve. The journal
is indexed in Scopus and Thomson Reuters' Emerging Sources Citation Index. The
editorial team welcomes your submissions to the European Journal of Tourism
Research.
Mobilities in Socialist and Post-Socialist States K. Burrell 2014-09-23 This
interdisciplinary collection explores what mobility meant, and still means, in
the specific contexts of Soviet and East European socialist and post-socialist
societies. Together the chapters consider diverse practices of mobility and
their different contexts of power, resistance and inequality.
Cohabitation in Europe Dalia Leinarte 2018-10-18 Originating from discussions
about the reasons for, and regional variations behind, the remarkable rise in
cohabitation that started in the 1970s – a rise that continues to this day –
this book explores the main stimuli behind cohabitation. The variation in
levels of cohabitation cannot be explained solely by regional differences,
religious affiliation, nationality, levels of education, or by the varying rate
in which contraceptive measures spread across Europe. The book also focuses on
the ways in which cohabitants are legitimized or rejected by certain
communities. Did communities develop specific terms to define cohabitation and
because of which underlying reasons were these different terms created?
Illegitimacy is another phenomenon inseparably tied to cohabitation, based on
the hypothesis that the understanding of marriage differs between societies and
regions. In 1971, Shorter, Knodel and Van de Walle found that children born in
rural Slavic communities in unlawful but stable, consensual unions were not
recognised by civil law and the Church, and were registered as illegitimates,
but in a cultural perspective were considered as legitimate. They also found
more or less the same pattern in Scandinavian countries. This book explores the
correlations that exist between illegitimacy and cohabitation across space and
anuarul-statistic-2013-romania

5/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

time in Europe? This book was originally published as a special issue of The
History of the Family.
Cum s-a romanizat România Lucian Boia 2015-06-04 O nouă carte a lui Lucian
Boia. Şi, ca de fiecare dată, un subiect nou şi o privire altfel. Noutatea
demersului explică interesul din ce în ce mai mare pe care îl stârnesc
lucrările sale, şi nu numai printre cititorii români, ci şi în afara României –
dovadă stând numeroasele traduceri în engleză, franceză şi germană, ca şi în
maghiară, polonă sau bulgară. Recent, la Universitatea din Jena i s-a acordat
de către Südosteuropa-Gesellschaft medalia „Konstantin Jireček“ pentru merite
deosebite în domeniul cercetării istorice. „Lucian Boia a abordat în cărţile
lui teme noi, pornind pe urma unor mituri rar supuse dezbaterii“, se spune în
Laudatio rostită cu acest prilej. „Fiecare popor îşi are propria experienţă cu
«ceilalţi». Puţine însă în asemenea măsură şi cu asemenea intensitate precum
românii. Situat într-o regiune «deschisă» şi multă vreme vag structurată,
actualul spaţiu românesc a cunoscut o diversitate de dominaţii politice şi de
infuzii etnice şi culturale.“ În Vechiul Regat de dinainte de 1918, populaţia
oraşelor era cât se poate de amestecată sub aspect etnic şi cultural. În
perioada interbelică, România Mare cuprindea, alături de românii majoritari, o
diversitate de naţionalităţi ca niciunde în Europa. Lucian Boia înfăţişează
modul cum, începând cu cel de-al Doilea Război Mondial, apoi în perioada
comunistă şi în anii care au urmat, această diversitate a dispărut aproape cu
desăvârşire. România e astăzi mai românească decât oricând. Din păcate, arată
autorul, şi românii s-au „românizat”, rupându-se în mare măsură, prin
izolaţionismul practicat de regimul comunist, de valorile culturii occidentale
pe care se clădise România modernă.
Economia socială a grupurilor vulnerabile Buzducea Doru 2016-06-14 Afacerile
sociale și antreprenoriatul social ar putea reprezenta economia viitorului,
alături de clasicele afaceri centrate pe profit. Volumul prezintă aceste
alternative de dezvoltare economică în paralel cu perspectivele grupurilor
vulnerabile, confruntate cu lipsuri cronice, deficit de resurse și posibilități
limitate de depășire a situațiilor dificile de viață. Pe lângă tendințele
globale, sunt trecute în revistă și cele mai noi practici locale privind
intervențiile și programele de protecție socială a grupurilor vulnerabile.
Elaborat de o echipă de cercetători și cadre didactice cu preocupări în
domeniu, manualul se adresează studenților de la facultățile de profil,
decidenților din administrația publică centrală și locală, precum și
practicienilor din sfera asistenței sociale.
The Political Economy of Collectivized Agriculture Ronald A. Francisco
2013-10-02 The Political Economy of Collectivized Agriculture/A Comparative
Study of Communist and Non-Communist Systems assesses the political and
economic impact of collectivization by surveying the experience of several
nations with different forms of collective or state farming. Focusing primarily
on the Council for Mutual Economic Assistance (CMEA) nations, this book
addresses a number of questions, such as whether collectivized agriculture is
more or less efficient than private agriculture; whether the manner in which
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collectivization is implemented affects its success; and whether there are
social and political motivations that override economic considerations. This
monograph is comprised of nine chapters and opens with a discussion on the
advantages and disadvantages of state agriculture in the USSR, followed by an
analysis of collectivized agriculture in Romania, Hungary, Czechoslovakia,
German Democratic Republic, and Poland. The impact and politics of agricultural
collectivization on productivity in China are then examined, paying particular
attention to its advantages and drawbacks as well as the factors driving the
growth of Chinese agriculture. The experience of Israel with collectivized
agriculture is also considered, along with the impact of industrialization and
modernization on the kibbutz and the problems associated with embourgeoisement.
This text will be of interest to economists, political scientists, and
policymakers concerned with agriculture.
Socialist Models of Development Charles K. Wilber 2013-10-22 Socialist Models
of Development covers the theories and principles in socialism development.
This book discusses the social evolution of different countries and the
historical backgrounds that influence such evolution. The opening sections deal
with the socialism and economic appraisal of Burma, Iraq, Syria, Tanzania, and
Africa. These topics are followed by discussions of the prospects and problems
of the transition from Agrarianism to Socialism of some countries, including
Angola, Guinea-Bissau, and Mozambique. Other sections examine the Socialist
Cuba and the intermediate regimes of Jamaica and Guyana. The North Korean model
of socialism, a comparative study of Romanian socialism and Greece capitalism,
as well as a socialist model of economic development of the Polish and
Bulgarian are presented. The concluding sections are devoted to the role of
management in socialist development and to the agricultural productivity under
socialism. The book can provide useful information to sociologists, political
analysts, students, and researchers.
Rural Change and Public Policy William P. Avery 2013-10-22 Rural Change and
Public Policy: Eastern Europe, Latin America and Australia examines rural
change and related public policies in three contrasting areas of the world to
identify common problems and gain insight and understanding of the change
process. This book is organized into five parts encompassing 15 chapters. Part
I provides a conceptual background useful in examining rural development issues
in an international perspective, focusing on economic development, usually the
central question in public policy deliberations on rural areas. This part also
emphasizes the interdependence between rural and urban areas as well as the
importance of rural-urban regional inequity considerations. Part II deals with
the critical role of government in influencing and directing rural change,
while Part III surveys some of the changing attitudes and attitudinal responses
of rural residents experiencing social, political, educational, and/or economic
change. Part IV considers the broad issue of rural workers and employment
opportunities, a critical issue in rural societies. Part V looks into the
problems of land utilization and land tenure.
Sectarianism and Renewal in 1920s Romania Roland Clark 2020-12-10 The Romanian
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Orthodox Church expanded significantly after the First World War, yet
Protestant Repenter and schismatic Orthodox movements such as Old Calendarism
also grew exponentially during this period, terrifying church leaders who
responded by sending missionary priests into the villages to combat
sectarianism. Several lay renewal movements such as the Lord's Army and the
Stork's Nest also appeared within the Orthodox Church, implicating large
numbers of peasants and workers in tight-knit religious communities operating
at the margins of Eastern Orthodoxy. Bringing the history of the Orthodox
Church into dialogue with sectarianism, heresy, grassroots religious
organization and nation-building, Roland Clark explores how competing religious
groups in interwar Romania responded to and emerged out of similar catalysts,
including rising literacy rates, new religious practices and a newly empowered
laity inspired by universal male suffrage and a growing civil society who took
control of community organizing. He also analyses how Orthodox leaders used
nationalism to attack sectarians as 'un-Romanian', whilst these groups remained
indifferent to the claims the nation made on their souls. Situated at the
intersection of transnational history, religious history and the history of
reading, Sectarianism and Renewal in 1920s Romania challenges us to rethink the
one-sided narratives about modernity and religious conflict in interwar Eastern
Europe. The ebook editions are available under a CC BY-NC 3.0 licence on
bloomsburycollections.com. Open access was funded by the University of
Liverpool.
Stalin's Legacy in Romania Stefano Bottoni 2018-05-29 This study examines the
creation and subsequent dismantling of the Hungarian Autonomous Region in the
1950s. The author analyzes the influence of Soviet aid and the ways in which
the Romanian Communist Party dealt with the country’s various ethnic and
national groups.
The Private Sport Sector in Europe Antti Laine 2017-11-25 This book outlines
the private sport sector in different European countries. Sport in the European
countries is organized in three distinct sectors. These are the state/public
sector, which provides financial and political support for sport
infrastructure; the civic/non-profit sector, which provides sport activities
and services for citizens, usually in the forms of sport clubs; and the private
sector, which is comprised of profit-making private companies and professional
teams that produce and sell sport products and services. The private sport
sector is becoming ever more important in a global market economy and a
financial climate characterized by a public sector in crisis. Taking this into
consideration, this book provides a detailed outline of the structure and
characteristics of the private sport sector, discusses recent developments in
the sector, and compares data across business fields and countries. Containing
contributions from sport academics from eighteen countries, this book provides
an overall, up-to-date picture of the private sport sector in Europe. Filling a
significant gap in sport sociology and economics scholarships, this book will
be of use to students and scholars of business and social sciences of sport as
well as decision makers and the entrepreneurs.
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New Approaches and Tendencies in Entrepreneurial Management Alexandru Costin
Cîrstea 2017-06-23 This volume presents a set of innovative approaches to
international management theory and practice. It disseminates the most
important results of scientific research in the organisation management field
to professors, management consultants, researchers and managers at an
international level. It is structured in four sections, covering the main areas
of interest in management: management of change, innovation and quality;
knowledge management and intellectual capital; entrepreneurship, SMEs and
social enterprises; and university governance and management. The book is aimed
at management experts who aspire to use the latest methods, techniques and
practices of organisational leadership, as well as students and others who are
interested in the promotion and implementation of best practices in
entrepreneurial management.
Innovative Renewable Waste Conversion Technologies Gheorghe Lazaroiu 2021-10-19
This book investigates innovative solutions to increase the share of renewable
engery in the global power mix, with a particular focus on improved and
sustainable biomass conversion technologies. To this end, the book deals with
an analysis of the generation mix of renewable energies (including biofuels,
renewable waste and biogas) in the overall power balance of several countries.
In addition, the possibilities of using bioenergy resources in the context of
power generation are thoroughly analyzed. As one of the most important ways of
converting biomass into energy, the combustion process is analyzed in detail,
highlighting the vast potential for the use of innovative biofuels. In this
context, a detailed classification of existing biofuels is established,
reflecting the relationship between their energy properties and their potential
use in industrial facilities. Additionally, the most efficient combustion
technologies for the respective applications are discussed. Furthermore, the
authors emphasize that the management of renewable waste, both from industry
(tannery waste and oils from transport) and agriculture, requires an economic
and environmental friendly approach. The challenges of burning various
renewable waste fuels and upgrading industrial facilities are discussed, and
the ideas and technologies presented in this book contribute to the UN
Sustainable Development Goal (SDG) for "Affordable and Clean Energy". The book
is a useful resource for professionals dealing with current and upcoming
activities related to renewable energy combustion, and a good starting point
for young researchers.
Church Reckoning with Communism in Post-1989 Romania Lucian Turcescu 2021-07-07
This collection examines how Romania's religious majority and its most
significant religious minority fared under Communism. The contributors also
analyze the post-Communist period and argue that little elite renewal has taken
place.
National Accounts Statistics: Main Aggregates and Detailed Tables 2019 (Fivevolume Set) Department of Economic and Social Affairs 2020-10-14 This
publication shows detailed national accounts estimates for over 200 countries
and areas for the reporting years 2008 to 2019. National data for each country
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and area are presented in separate chapters using uniform table headings and
classifications recommended in the United Nations System of National Accounts
(SNA). A summary of the conceptual framework of the SNA and definitions of
important terms are also included in this publication. Other statistical
information covered includes gross domestic product, national income, savings,
private and government consumption, and transactions of institutional sectors.
Ambiguous Transitions Jill Massino 2019-07-30 Focusing on youth, family, work,
and consumption, Ambiguous Transitions analyzes the interplay between gender
and citizenship postwar Romania. By juxtaposing official sources with oral
histories and socialist policies with everyday practices, Jill Massino
illuminates the gendered dimensions of socialist modernization and its complex
effects on women’s roles, relationships, and identities. Analyzing women as
subjects and agents, the book examines how they negotiated the challenges that
arose as Romanian society modernized, even as it clung to traditional ideas
about gender. Massino concludes by exploring the ambiguities of postsocialism,
highlighting how the legacies of the past have shaped politics and women’s
lived experiences since 1989.
Proiectul feroviar românesc (1842-1916) Toader Popescu 2014-11-01 "The Romanian
Railway Project (1842-1916)" examines the place the railway occupied in the
vast and extremely heterogeneous panorama of the phenomenon of Romanian
modernisation. Such a viewpoint is of dual interest: on the one hand, it
explores in a wider context the causes and mechanisms underlying the Romanian
railway project, thereby providing a new framework within which to read it, and
on the other hand, it enriches our understanding of a complex historical
period, which rests under the sign of the acceptance and implementation of a
modernising discourse. We therefore attempt to frame the railway project within
the models specific to modernisation in Romania, in terms of how these models
have been postulated by historians and theorists over the course of time. In
particular we include those models that seek to discern, within this
phenomenon, the specific relationship between imitation and originality,
between form and content, between culture and civilisation, between tradition
and rupture, between project and conjuncture, between evolution and revolution.
The object of the research is the spatial and cultural embodiments of the
railway project. We are interested in the territory, the city and the railway
station primarily as physical and functional forms that shape and are shaped by
the railways, and secondly as cultural manifestations of a society on the
threshold of modernity.
Romania under Communism Dennis Deletant 2018-10-01 Communism has cast a long
shadow over Romania. The passage of little over a quarter of a century since
the overthrow in December 1989 of Romania’s last Communist leader, Nicolae
Ceau?escu, offers a symbolic standpoint from which to penetrate that shadow and
to throw light upon the entire period of Communist rule in the country. An
appropriate point of departure is the observation that Romania’s trajectory as
a Communist state within the Soviet bloc was unlike that of any other. That
trajectory has its origins in the social structures, attitudes and policies in
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the pre-Communist period. The course of that trajectory is the subject of this
inquiry.
The Food Industries of Europe in the Nineteenth and Twentieth Centuries
Professor Alain Drouard 2013-08-28 The industrialization of food preservation
and processing has been a dramatic development across Europe during modern
times. This book sets out its story from the beginning of the nineteenth
century when preservation of food from one harvest to another was essential to
prevent hunger and even famine. Population growth and urbanization depended
upon a break out from the ‘biological ancien regime’ in which hunger was an
ever-present threat. The application of mass production techniques by the food
industries was essential to the modernization of Europe. From the midnineteenth century the development of food industries followed a marked
regional pattern. After an initial growth in north-west Europe, the spread
towards south-east Europe was slowed by social, cultural and political
constraints. This was notable in the post-Second World War era. The picture of
change in this volume is presented by case studies of countries ranging from
the United Kingdom in the west to Romania in the east. All illustrate the role
of food industries in creating new products that expanded the traditional
cereal-based diet of pre-industrial Europe. Industrially preserved and
processed foods provided new flavours and appetizing novelties which led to
brand names recognized by consumers everywhere. Product marketing and
advertising became fundamental to modern food retailing so that Europe’s
largest food producers, Danone, Nestlé and Unilever, are numbered amongst the
world’s biggest companies.
Instituciones, conflictos sociales y cambios Giraldo García,Fernando 2018-01-03
Esta obra, dirigida a quienes actúan en el campo de las ciencias sociales,
funcionarios públicos y de representación extranjera, investigadores e
internacionalistas, presenta la visión de diversos autores acerca de los retos
del cambio institucional en el siglo XXI. Se trata de un esfuerzo colectivo,
basado en diversas evidencias, que nos permiten constatar el papel del Estado y
de la sociedad civil frente a los múltiples cambios que se registran en el
contexto regional, nacional e internacional y el impacto de estos en el sistema
social y político.Además, la obra posee un hilo conductor - bajo la noción de
un orden líquido -, de cambios profundos en las bases del orden social pero
comprendidos desde la riqueza de la diversidad conceptual e ideológica, lo cual
pone en contraste distintos enfoques respecto a las incertidumbres del mundo de
hoy en los escenarios de poder, la política y del pensamiento.
National Accounts Statistics United Nations 2019-10-21 This publication, the
60th issue of National Accounts Statistics: Main Aggregates and Detailed
Tables, contains detailed official national accounts data for over 200
countries or areas of the World for the years 2007 to 2018. It is a valuable
source of information on the state and structure of economies worldwide. The
data for each country or area are presented in separate chapters with uniform
table headings and classifications as recommended in the System of National
Accounts 1993 (1993 SNA). Each country chapter also contains a write-up on the
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methodology and data sources which are used to compile the national accounts. A
summary of the SNA conceptual framework, classifications, definitions, is also
included in the publication. Other statistical information covered includes
gross domestic product, national income, savings, private and government
consumption, and transactions of institutional sectors.
ECMLG2012-Proceedings of the 8th European Conference on Management, Leadership
and Governance John Politis 2012 Published by Academic Conferences and
Publishing International Limited Edited by: Professor John Politis, Neapolis
University Pafos, Cyprus. CD version of the proceedings of the 8th European
Conference on Management Leadership and Governance - ECMLG 2012 hosted by the
Neapolis University on the 8-9 November 2012. 567 pages
Economy, Crime and Wrong in a Neoliberal Era James G. Carrier 2018-09-07
Corporate scandals since the 1990s have made it clear that economic wrong-doing
is more common in Western societies than might be expected. This volume
examines the relationship between such wrong-doing and the neoliberal
orientations, policies, and practices that have been influential since around
1980, considering whether neoliberalism has affected the likelihood that people
and firms will act in ways that many people would consider wrong. It
furthermore asks whether ideas of economic right and wrong have become so
fragmented and localized that collective judgement has become almost
impossible.
Evaluating the European Approach to Rural Development Leo Granberg 2016-03-09
The LEADER programme, initiated in 1991, aims to improve the development
potential of rural areas in the European Union by drawing on local initiatives
and skills. Highlighting this unique policy approach, this book presents up-todate research results on LEADER’s achievements and restrictions at the local
level in a comparative way in order to discuss its merits and problems. What
makes LEADER important is not only that it has a major role in rural
development efforts, but also that it has a pioneering role in the new type of
governance, participatory democracy. Asking whether LEADER strengthens local
democracy or not, this book also looks at how it affects the power balance
among stakeholders, between national and local actors and between genders. It
questions whether LEADER projects are genuinely grass-root level activities,
reflecting local needs and ideals; and if the approach brings local know-how
back onto the development agenda in innovations and development activities.
Finally, the authors examine the success of dissemination of knowledge within
the LEADER programme to other regions.
Romanians in Western Europe Remus Gabriel Anghel 2013-07-22 This book analyzes
the Romanian migration that has developed in recent years as one of the largest
migration waves in Europe.
Unemployment in Transition Janice Bell 2013-09-13 The emergence of open
unemployment is an unavoidable consequence of postcommunist transition. Some
countries-notably in the former Soviet Union-initially slowed economic
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contraction. But in the longer run slower reformers have generally sustained
deeper and more prolonged recessions than faster reforming central European
countries. Moreover, the initially low unemployment rates in the former Soviet
Union are now rising, and may stabilise at higher post-transition equilibrium
rates than in Central Europe.
Reflections on 1989 in Eastern Europe Terry Cox 2013-09-13 This book presents a
selection of recent research on the events and developments of 1989 in Eastern
Europe. It offers a mix of detailed examinations of the events of 1989 in
Eastern Europe, thoughtful and considered appraisals of developments, and
‘middle-range’ theoretical discussions of patterns of cause and effect. The
authors range in their approaches from detailed examinations of government and
ruling-party papers from the archives, some of it originally labelled top
secret, to personal observations and oral history based on interviews with
participants, to analysis of survey data and official statistics. In their
chosen focus the essays range from explorations of the emerging crisis in the
communist regimes that led to the events of 1989, reflections and insights into
the events and changing mood during 1989 itself, and examinations of some of
the consequences and legacies of 1989. This book was published as a special
issue of Europe-Asia Studies.
Romania since the Second World War Florin Abraham 2016-11-17 CHOICE Outstanding
Academic Title 2017 Romania since the Second World War is the first book about
Romania designed to chart the progress of the nation under the communist regime
as well as the transition period that followed, providing detailed analysis of
the aspects of continuity and change that can be identified over the period as
a whole. The book begins with Romania's involvement in the Second World War,
looking at the communist regime in depth. It examines how communism took hold
and the elimination of traditional elites took place, before discussing the
impact of Gheorghiu-Dej and Nicolae Caeusescu, the two most important leaders
of the communist era. The following chapters cover the main social and economic
changes during the communist regime. The second part of the book explores the
transition period following the end of communism in 1989, with special
attention given to international relations and Romania's drive for inclusion in
NATO and the EU. Romania since the Second World War assesses socio-demographic
trends across the postwar period before concluding with some thoughts on the
nation's development during this time. The book includes a useful appendix
covering the key figures in Romania's recent history and a helpful
bibliography, making this a key text for anyone interested in the modern
history of Eastern Europe.
Shrinking Cities Harry W. Richardson 2014-03-14 This book examines a rapidly
emerging new topic in urban settlement patterns: the role of shrinking cities.
Much coverage is given to declining fertility rates, ageing populations and
economic restructuring as the factors behind shrinking cities, but there is
also reference to resource depletion, the demise of single-company towns and
the micro-location of environmental hazards. The contributions show that
shrinkage can occur at any scale – from neighbourhood to macro-region - and
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they consider whether shrinkage of metropolitan areas as a whole may be a
future trend. Also addressed in this volume is the question of whether urban
shrinkage policies are necessary or effective. The book comprises four parts:
world or regional issues (with reference to the European Union and Latin
America); national case studies (the United States, India, China, Korea,
Taiwan, Germany, Romania and Estonia); city case studies (Detroit, Buffalo,
Cleveland, Naples, Belfast and Halle); and broad issues such as the
environmental consequences of shrinking cities. This book will be of interest
to scholars and practitioners working in the fields of urban studies, economic
geography and public policy.
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